
                                                 
 

                                                            
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 District Deputy reminder for the 
month of January. 

"Remember when you took your 
first degree and were instructed on 
our order's permanent watch word? 

'Tempest Fugit Memento Mori', 
translated, 'time flies, remember 
death'. The motto speaks for itself, 
be prepared.  

Happy New Year. 
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        Merry Christmas 
 
GRAND KNIGHT'S MESSAGE :               
Happy New Year! God Bless! Let's make 
this a great year for the Knights! 
 

    Nicholas Barrett GK 
mailto:nickabarrett36@gmail.com 

                                        

 
 

                   Worthy Brothers All,   

Thank you all for your support of the 
Doll house raffle. Please see an 
upcoming Bulletin for details on the 
successful event. (above) 
 Sandy will give a full report at our 
January 12th meeting. 

          January 2023 
      Happy New Year 

mailto:nickabarrett36@gmail.com


 
Also, we would like to Thank the 4th 
degree and all our brothers that 
made our Lady of Guadalupe 
celebration a success again this year. 
 
If you know of anyone that has 
strayed from the Church, Welcome 
them Home and ask them if they 
would like to be a Knight. Invite them 
to Join Us at Mass. 
Catholics Returning Home — Sessions begin 
January 5th, 2023 
Catholics Returning Home is a new ministry 
with a mission to lead all baptized Catholics 
to the fold of their church. For more 
information call: Jeanne Fifer - 
407.620.1329 Alan Cruz - 407.770.9402 
(Spanish) 
 
 
 

             Important upcoming Dates:  
Brothers If you can attend any event, 
 please wear your Yellow council                
                           shirts.  

1st Thursdays at 7PM Men’s Club                
Pres, Chuck Mahn 

                         jetbluemahn@gmail.com 

CCW Meetings    3rd Thursdays 
Tracy Vass wptav@aol.com  
BTCCW President 
 
Feed the Homeless contact Louie for 
details 
                lmurgia@btccorl.org  
                 407-277-1702 
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Please check BT Bulletin! On-line 
Blessed Trinity Website;  Blessed Trinity Orlando 
 

Business Meetings will continue 2nd 
Thursdays, Officers at 7PM and Open 
Meetings at 7:15 Both are in-person at 
Parish Center.   
 
Our next meeting is  Jan 12th,2023!!!! 
Calendar on Google: link______ 
             Google Calendar - December 2022 
Please visit: 
 Knights of Columbus Florida State Council 
       https://www.floridakofc org 

 
Our families have continued to 
share their blessings with each 
other during this difficult year 
and we all stepped up to the 
challenges together.  
Thank you All and God Bless 
 

       Happy Jan. Birthdays :    

 

Michael R Singh 01-09-1991  
Grant W Ross 01-13-1951   
1lt Michael A Di Guardo 01-15-1952  
Allen M Beck 01-20-1947  
Daniel A Malechuk 01-22-1981   
David G Nosotti 01-26-1963  
Johnathan R Weidner 01-26-1989   
Lewis J Monteleone 01-28-1966  
 
 
 
 
 
 

file:///C:/Users/Barbara/Desktop/jetbluemahn@gmail.com
mailto:wptav@aol.com
mailto:lmurgia@btccorl.org
https://btccorl.org/
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/1/r/month/2022/12/1
https://www.floridakofc.org/


 
Worthy Brothers, 
Please send in your dues for 
July1st 2022-June 30th 2023. 
$30.00 payable to: 
 'Our Lady of LaSalette Council 
11328"  
or ' KofC Council 11328' 
Addressed to: 
C/o:  Worthy FS/ Treasurer 
 Our Lady of LaSalette 
  KofC Council 11328 
  4545 Anderson Rd, 
 Orlando FL 32812 

Bill Miller FS 
    wmillerrecwild@gmail.com 
 
 

All brothers should have Paid 
their dues that were due July 1st, 
2022, for the Year starting July 
1st, 2022 - June 30th, 2023. 
 Over the years the Knights of 
Columbus has gone from paper 
forms to our present KofC.org 
web site.     *Note: 4th degree 
dues are also past due Dec 31st 
2022, for the next fraternal year. 
               
 We are working to stay current 
with keeping this info up to date. 
Please return any updates for our 
records to help us complete and 
stay current. Our New FS 

 William Miller PGK 
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There are Still opportunities to Help!  

      * Catholic Charities 

Please Call Joe Ares to arrange to help 
(321) 436-6458 

*   Knights of Columbus 2112 
            5727 Cornelia Ave, Orlando, FL 32807 
Google Map link 2112 Parking for Catholic Charities   
 

 

The Knights of Columbus has a variety of 
Programs that our Council is involved in, 
please continue to stay involved in these 
faith-based opportunities. 
Together our council shares countless 
hours for the good of our church and 
Community. 
We would like to thank all the Brothers 
and their families that have continued to 
support all our efforts during this past 
year. 

God Bless, Vivat Jesus 
  
FB page link:    🡨 Our Facebook page! 
 
 
 
 
*We will continue to collect any remaining 
JMJ Baby Bottles that you may still have 
and any other items for our Crib Drive. 

           
        Thank you to all of you that 

help to make all of this successful  

            for our community! 

 

 

mailto:wmillerrecwild@gmail.com
http://www.kofc.org/
https://maps.google.com/maps?ll=28.569448,-81.309363&z=14&t=m&hl=en-US&gl=US&mapclient=embed&daddr=Knights%20of%20Columbus%205727%20Cornelia%20Ave%20Orlando%2C%20FL%2032807@28.5694475,-81.3093628
https://www.facebook.com/groups/158632670835143


        

          Blood Drives  

  Thank you for helping save                        

lives, 

Blessed Trinity Catholic 

Church 

Schedule your appointment: 

Donate Now | OneBlood | OneBlood 

4545 E. Anderson Road 

Orlando, FL 32812 

 

    

 

8669 Commodity Circle 

Orlando, Florida 32819 

1-888-936-6283 

 

         

               Future Programs Possible:  
        Spelling Bee, Free throw contest, 
Rosary, Wheelchair, Leave No 
Brother behind,  … 
Tootsie Roll, Novena for Life … St 
Patrick’s/ St Joseph Gala and Raffle  
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Feed the Homeless Dates: 

 We have -2-more dates reserved to serve at 
the Christian Service Center.  They are as 
follows: we had to cancel Jan. may reschedule 
So next are: 

                 
2/20/2023 and 3/10/2023

 

Keep Christ in Christmas Poster  
                    Winners: 
K-2nd Grade Presley Dittmeier 
3-5                 Sofia Leal (Albor) 
6-8                 Dragon Bolt 
 

 

            

 

         Committee Appointments: 

----------------------------------------------------- 

               Spring Event    ?           

Spring is coming, …….. 

 

We need Good Knights to Share their 

Time and Talents. 
 Please consider 

sharing your talents so that our council 

can continue to offer blessings to our 

Parish 

 

                                                          

https://www.oneblood.org/donate-now/
https://www.facebook.com/myoneblood
https://www.instagram.com/myoneblood/
https://twitter.com/my1blood
https://www.youtube.com/user/OneBloodVideos?feature=mhee
https://www.oneblood.org/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=all&utm_term=r1-2-3-4-5-6-7-8&utm_content=footer&utm_source=hemaconnect


 
 

Donuts K of C Sunday  
            January 15th 2023!  
Hoping to be able to spend some 
time after mass with some coffee 
and a treat. 
Please see Ernie to offer any help 
he may need. 
 

Please continue to Pray as 
we build our ranks and 
serve with Joy! 
 

 
 
            This Newsletter is in Need of an Editor ! 
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As of June, we will be inducting 
New Officers, 

Your current Brother Officers 
have been serving you and we 
are in need of fellow members to 
standup and lead us in the new 
fraternal year. June 2022 -2024 

Please Pray on this so we can 
continue to make a difference in 
our parish.  We will be looking 
for nominations for all positions.  

     Join The Guild, link below: 

 
                         fathermcgivney.org     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fathermcgivney.org/en/index.html


 
    Happy New Year - Checklist 

Happy New Year to all my brothers and 

their families! I wish you peace, joy and 

good health this coming year!  

It’s that time of year when we make 

resolutions. Have you made any yet? Maybe 

the realistic question is, “Have you already 

broken some of them?”  

Here are 10 popular New Year’s resolutions 

from the internet along with some of my 

own:  

1. Get in shape; for some of us this means to 

lose some weight, exercise more and staying 

fit; to stop smoking or eat healthier foods.  

2. Stop procrastinating; I don’t know about 

you, but I’m going to put this off for yet 

another year!  

3. Improve my prayer life; there’s an app for 

that! The Laudate app claims it is the most 

downloaded Catholic app. It has an immense 

library of prayers, devotions, daily readings, 

podcasts and Vatican documents.  

4. Improve on a skill or develop a new 

hobby; maybe you want to lower your golf 

handicap or learn to bowl. Go for it!  

5. Be more thankful; God has blessed me in 

so many ways and sometimes I forget to 

thank Him for all of those things…usually 

because I’m too busy asking for something 

else.  

6. Spend more time with the people that 

matter most; sometimes I get so busy 

working, keeping the house up or going to 

some meeting, I forget the ones I do these 

things for. I’ve got to set aside more time to 

just be with them.  

7. Reduce stress; in this sometimes hectic 

and seemingly crazy world, it’s easy to get 

swallowed up in the latest tragedy and worry 

all the time. Cutting out those sources of 

stress or learning how to deal with them 

more effectively means a more settled life.  

 

 

 

8. Read more; with so much on the internet, 

TV and radio it’s easy for me to get lost in 

those. Reading for pleasure has become 

something of a lost art.  

9. Spend wisely; it’s so easy to spend money 

on things we really don’t need, buy on a 

whim or because we’re keeping up with the 

Joneses.  

10. Review your current financial situation; 

it’s always a good idea to take stock on a 

yearly basis.  

Now this last resolution I can definitely help 

you keep. My resolution is to contact each 

of you this year to check in and if 

appropriate, set up a time to meet. We can 

update your information and see where you 

stand. Your financial health is critical to 

your family’s future security. We’ll take a 

look at your goals and aspirations and help 

make sure you’re on track to reach them.  

Vivat Jesus! 

 

John Barfield, FIC, FICF 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 
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